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Swimming Carnival  
Canobolas was very well represented at last Friday’s swimming carnival. It was our 
biggest team ever! It was great to see so many of our swimmers getting to the end 
of the pool with a smile on their faces. Congratulations to Sarah, Tilly C, Caitlyn, 
Milly H, Henry, Will J and Solomon who will represent OSSA Green at the District 
Carnival next Tuesday. Thank you to Bernard, Stacee, Pam and Trevor for helping 
out on the day with the tent and organising relay teams. 
P&C for 2019 
Thanks to those who attended the P&C AGM last week. We are pleased to 
announce the new executive for 2019. 
President    Bianca Grayson 
Vice Presidents  Sally Curry and Bek Salmon 
Secretary   Kate Curtin 
Treasurer   Lisa Darley 
We are looking forward to a successful year working together! 
School Bus and the School Drive Subsidy 
Due to the change in circumstances in transport to our school, each family will 
need to update details with Transport NSW. Eligibility for the School Drive Subsidy 
will need to be recalculated for each family based on the distance between their 
home and the nearest bus stop. Please contact transport.nsw.gov.au/schooldrive     
or call 131 500. 
Artwork at Collins Booksellers 
Check out artwork from our students in the window at Collins. Inspiration was from 
a Banjo Paterson poem. Thanks to Ms Piggin for putting it all together. 
Best Start reports for Kindergarten 
Best Start reports are in bags today for Kindergarten students. Best start testing 
identifies literacy and numeracy skills at the beginning of Kindergarten. The 
information allows teachers to personalise learning in this important first year.   
Year 7 2020 
Year 6 students have been given enrolment forms for enrolling at high school in 
2020. All Year 6 students must fill this form out and return to our school office by 
Monday 4th March. Some students also took an application form for the Talent 
Development Program at OHS. These forms need to be taken or emailed directly to 
OHS by Monday 4th March.   
Class Assemblies  
Check dates at the side for assemblies this term. Assemblies start at 2.45pm in the 
‘Old School Building’.  

Band  
The beginner band had their first session with Mrs Mickle last Friday. She was 
very impressed with their first sounds! Band accounts will come out this week. 
Scripture 
Scripture (SRE – Special Religious Education) started today for all classes.  
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Calendar   
 

Feb  
 
26th Orange District 

Swimming Carnival 
 
Mar 
 
6th Assembly   4/5 
13th Assembly   2/3 
20th Assembly   5/6 
27th Assembly   K/1  
 
 
Apr 
 
3rd Assembly   Kinder  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Well done to all of our 
swimmers! 
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  Soccer  

 

Any girls or boys interested in playing soccer this year in a combined Canobolas PS / Nashdale PS  team in u6’s or u9’s please 
email Kate Curtin katelcurtin@gmail.com by Friday 22nd February with your child’s name, school year and date of birth. 

Email address canobolaspandc@gmail.com 
Facebook Page  

Canobolas Public School P&C  

 

 

 

 

 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 
Thursday 21st February 

Tranter, Towns, Buckland, Campbell and Gorman  
 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day contact MEL CAULFIELD  0423 021 169, asap 
** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 

 

REMEMBER TO CHECK SCHOOL STREAM ON A MONDAY TO SEE IF IT’S YOUR TURN TO BAKE FOR CAKE DAY 
 
 

  Thanks to everyone who attended the P & C AGM and General Meeting last Wednesday evening, a big thank 
you also to all the members of the new executive for accepting their roles. Minutes will be made available 
shortly. 
 

Dates for your diary; 
 

Wednesday, 20th March  P & C General Meeting from 7pm  

Saturday, 23rd March  NSW State Election – Baking and or produce stall. 9am to 1pm  

Sunday, 31st March  Car Boot Sale/Fete including jumping castle, games, bottle tombola, 
gourmet BBQ and more. 10am to 2pm  
Please let the P & C know if you would like to be involved with the planning 

for the Car Boot Sale. Short and sharp, only 5.5 weeks away! 
 

In the pipeline for 2019; 
 

 Playground upgrade 
 

If you have ideas for fundraising, school community initiatives, something to add to the pipeline or something 
to say let us know. email:canobolaspandc@gmail.com. 

Bianca Grayson  
President  
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